
Nsefu wildlife conservation foundation
Tusks

A Toast
for

WITCH CREEK WINERY and the 
NSEFU WILDLIFE CONSERVATION FOUNDATION 

invite you to

A very special event supporting the protection and survival of elephants and 
endangered species in Southern Africa.

Sunday, September 30th from 2-6pm.
Witch Creek Winery
2906 Carlsbad Blvd.
Carlsbad, CA 92008

Please join us for an afternoon of tasting exquisite wines, featuring Witch Creek Winery’s award-winning 
“SAVE US” Nsefu Wildlife Conservation label wines. Enjoy delicious foods, live entertainment, & oppor-
tunities to bid on fabulous silent auction items including an exotic African safari, resort vacations, concert 

tickets, gorgeous gift baskets…even a new Taylor Guitar!

Best of all, you’ll be helping us save lives!
Tickets 

$75 per person
  $125 per couple

(a portion of ticket price is tax deductible)

To purchase tickets, call (619) 334-8084 or visit www.nsefu.org/contribute-now/ to make your donation. 
You will be contacted with ticket information.

The Nsefu Wildlife Conservation Foundation (NWCF) is a California 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation 
dedicated to the protection and preservation of imperiled species in the Nsefu District in Zambia. 

Learn more about NWCF at: www.nsefu.org.


